High Meadow Cooperative No. 1, Inc.
c/o Stillman Management Realty Corp.
440 Mamaroneck Avenue, S 512
Harrison, New York 10528

914-813-1900/fax 914 813-1919

To: All High Meadow Shareholders

Date: October 18, 2024

Re: Notice of Legal Counsel Change

Effective October 1, 2024, we have retained new legal representation. Our new legal counsel is
Matthew Schwarz from the firm Geist, Schwarz, & Jellinek PLLC. We look forward to a
collaborative relationship with Matt and his team.

We would also like to acknowledge and thank our previous counsel, Robert Beck from Beck,
Liebman, Petrone, PC, whose services concluded on September 30, 2024.

With Regards,

HMC Board of Directors



